
Constituency email service

The Parliamentary email system has been the subject of a cyber attack.
Yesterday I was able to get access to my Parliamentary emails and to answer
them. Today the system has been closed, so I have no access. I am therefore
unable to provide the same day reply service I usually offer, and will answer
them as soon as I have access again.
Anyone with an urgent query should notify me through this website and leave
me a contact so I can get back to them.

http://www.government-world.com/constituency-email-service/

